
Lake Chelan Snowmobile Club 
General Meeting Minutes 
February 28th 2018  7:00PM 
 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Checking has $7842.28 and Savings has $5338.50 
Bills paid were to Localtel for 11.85, USDA for the Yurt permit for 110.00. Drags expenses paid,  Mitch 
for fuel for drags 285.24, Central Services for equipment 432.80, EMS 300.00, Jim’s Pumping 120.00, 
Insurance 1973.59. We took in 6270.00. Donations include 500.00 from Bear Foods, 2000.00 from Mill 
Bay, and 1000.00 from Chamber of Commerce.  Our net profit was 3158.57. 
 
Thanks to everyone who helped with the Drags. We had 41 riders in multiple races.  That is probably the 
max for one day.  We will plan to do it again next year. 
 
The window for the yurt is at Mitch’s shop, if anyone is going up there they can stop and pick it up.  The 
wood looks good. We need a sign that says “ Pack it in, Pack it out” there is a lot of garbage up there 
that is going to need to be brought down.  It was mentioned that the Bauers want to help with the fire 
wood.   
The warming hut will need wood next year.   
The snow parks look good,  however Antilon is getting a little thin.  25 mile creek still looks good.   
 
Grooming: Discussed where the groomer had gone the night before.  WA State Parks Winter Recreation 
Grooming Fund came to Manson and did a ride.  They are in the process of setting up a system that is a 
computerized grooming report that is provided by State parks.  Hopefully it will be fully functional by 
next season.   
 
Search and Rescue:  The trailer is at Mitch’s shop, we just need to schedule and  coordinate a Saturday 
to get it prepped for paint.  Discussed a couple of incidents and rescues in the area.   
 
All officer positions and 3 board positions are up for nominations.  Nominations are as follows; 
Darryl Pittman for a board position. 
Mitch Evans for a board position. 
Ron Mudd for board position. 
Devon Griffith for President 
Treavor Bodle for Vice president 
Lauren Johnson for Secretary.  
Vickie Bodle for Treasurer 
 
Our next meeting will be a Pizza party at the Boat Club in Manson on Friday March 23rd.  BYOB and a 
dessert. 
 
There was discussion on trying to get an avalanche class scheduled.  We should look in to possibly 
getting a grant to help pay for one.   
 
Meeting Adjourned 8:13 
 


